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15th June 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We hope you are well. Since my previous letter to you regarding the Spain trip scheduled for July this year, we 
have been informed that our insurers will now process claims for visits scheduled to take place by the end of 
this school year, in advance of the departure date. Therefore, we are now to begin the claims process for this 
trip. 
 
We cannot at this stage tell you how long the process will take, but we will update you with any news we receive. 
However, it does mean that we are 5 weeks ahead of where we thought we might be, last time I wrote to you. 
 
With my best wishes, 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr D Juric 
Head Teacher 
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